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3lst August, 1894.
Dear Sirs,

I have to confirm my tclegram of this date, respecting
eompletion of the Special Survey llo.3 required by the Society's
Rules on your Bk."JOHN O'GAUNT", and with rogard thereto, I have
state that under the special eircumstances, the Committee have
deferrec action in this case, upon the definite undaerstanding that
the vessel will come direct home from Philadelphia, and that the
survey will be ceompletzd on her arrival in October.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pPro Secretarye.

Messrs J.Edgar & Co.
Oriel Chambers,

Y

14, Water Street
? 9

LIVERPOOL.,




